## New Charter Council for Toronto Diocesan Catholic Women's League

In August, 2023, Kate O'Quinn, President-Elect/Organization Chair, Connie Cristinziano, 1st Vice-President/Resolutions Chair, Hilarion Mitchell, Past President/Historian and Araceli Farinas, Past Toronto Regional Chair, attended a Commissioning Mass of the Swahili Catholic Women into the Catholic Women's Association (CWA) at St. Roch Parish, Humber Valley. The CWA is a member of the World Union of Catholic Women's Organization (WUCWO), as are we, the Catholic Women's League of Canada. On Sunday, October 22, 2023, Kate and Connie met with the Swahili Catholic Women's Association. At this meeting, a motion was put forth that a Catholic Women's League Council be established for the Swahili Community Catholic Women (St. Roch Parish). The All-in-Favour vote was unanimous!! Kate will now work with the Council to complete the paperwork and send to National. A warm and heartfelt welcome to Swahili Community Catholic Women's League Parish Council (St. Roch Parish)!!



